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DR. CHARLES McCORMICK
FAMILY PHYSICIAN

Re: Permanent Closing of Medical Practice
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Dr. Charles McCormick, Family Physician, will be permanently
closing his medical practice June 25, 1993. He will start specialist

training in Anaesthesia at the University of Western Ontario in London
in July 1993.

Unfortunately, in spite of his best efforts during the last 4-1/2
months, he has been unable to find a suitable physician to take over his

medical practice.
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Dr. McCormick’s patients are therefore advised to find a new family
physician.

To find a new family physician the options include:

(1) Telephone the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario at
1-800-268-7096 and ask for a list of recommended physicians

in Georgetown.

(2) Go to the Emergency Dept. of Georgetown Hospital and ask for
a list of physicians taking new patients.

To transfer medical records please ask your new physician to send a
signed release. There may be a $5 - $10 photocopying and handling

charge for transfer of some records.

We apologize for any inconvenience.

We have enjoyed knowing you all and we’ll miss you!




